

1st of December 2006

Dear Himal,

We would like to say a big thank you to you and your community for inviting our children to the fun day last week. The children really enjoyed their outing and were very happy with their presents. We could never thank you enough for your very generous gifts and donations to our children. It was wonderful to see the community of loving and caring people like you. We truly appreciate your love and kindness.

We take this opportunity to sincerely wish you and your community a very happy Christmas and a prosperous New Year.

With gratitude we ask God to bless you and your community abundantly.

Kindest regards

Solgnes. Sr. Elizabeth